
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Workplace Safety Rule Regarding Car Dealerships 

June 5, 2020 

 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s COVID-19 Order No. 33 and M.G.L. c. 149, sections 6 

and 6 ½, the Director of the Department of Labor Standards requires car dealerships to 

follow the Safety Standards for Retail Businesses with the following additions: 

 Dealership staff may not accompany customers on test drives. 

 Vehicles that have been test driven must be disinfected upon return by wiping all 

surfaces with a disinfectant shown to be effective against COVID-19. 

 

 

 
Michael Flanagan 

Director, Department of Labor Standards 

 


